City of Thomasville Called Council Meeting, September 5, 2018

The Council of the City of Thomasville met in a called session with Mayor Greg Hobbs presiding and the
following Councilmembers present: Mayor Pro Tem Terry Scott, Councilmembers Jay Flowers, David
Hufstetler, and Todd Mobley. Also present were the City Attorney, Tim Sanders; City Clerk, Felicia
Brannen; S. Renee Narloch and Elliot Pervinich of S. Renee Narloch & Associates. The called meeting
was held in the City Manager’s Conference Room at 111 Victoria Place, Thomasville, Georgia. It was
noted there were no citizens in attendance at this meeting.

Mayor Hobbs called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM. He reported this meeting was called for the
purpose of discussion and deliberation of City Manager position with S. Renee Narloch & Associates.

On motion of Mayor Pro Tem Scott, and seconded by Councilmember Flowers, Council voted
unanimously to close the public meeting and enter into Executive Session pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 50-14-
3(b)(2) to discuss or deliberate upon the appointment, employment, compensation, hiring, disciplinary
action or dismissal, or periodic evaluation or rating of a city official or employee.

On motion of Mayor Pro Tem Scott, and seconded by Councilmember Mobley, Council voted
unanimously to reopen the public meeting at 2:55 PM.

It was noted there were six-eight potential candidates for the position of Thomasville City Manager.
Ms. Narloch reported having previously coordinated with Executive Assistant Vicky Bryson the dates of
September 18-19, 2018 for interview sessions. Ms. Narloch agreed to contact the candidates Council
discussed for interview session availability on those dates.

Council discussed potential appointment timelines, legalities of public notification and potential
creation of a selection committee to assist with the final selection process. City Attorney Sanders informed
Council that pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 50-18-72 (a)(11) Council is required to make available to the public
fourteen calendar days prior to the meeting at which final action or vote is to be taken on the position of
executive head of an agency all documents concerning the final three persons under consideration whom
the they have determined to be the best qualified for the position of City Manager.

Having no further discussion, the called meeting of the City of Thomasville City Council was

adjourned at 3:05 PM.
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